
  
The Latest
Loudoun Cares Newsletter

July 2024

 
 

Program Updates

Leesburg Grants $100,000 for Water Assistance
We're thrilled to announce that the Town of Leesburg has generously provided $100,000 to
support our water-only utility assistance program. This vital contribution will help countless
families in our community maintain access to clean, safe water. Thank you, Town of
Leesburg, for your unwavering support!

 
Updates on Rent Assistance & Eviction

Prevention Program
Our Rent Assistance and Eviction Prevention
Programs have had over 1,000 applicants seeking
support.

We're running low on funds and need your help.
Please consider contributing to our Loudoun Cares
Emergency Fund to support those in need in our
community. Your donation will fill gaps left after
County funds are exhausted: Donate Here .

What's New?

Leadership
We are saddened to announce the retirement of our wonderful Executive Director, Valerie
Pisierra, whose dedicated service has profoundly impacted Loudoun Cares over the past 8
years. Her leadership and passion will be deeply missed. At the same time, we are excited
to welcome Jenny Tomlinson as our new Executive Director. Jenny has served as the
Director of Operations and Programs for Loudoun Cares for the last 3 years and brings a
wealth of experience and a fresh perspective. We are confident she will continue to drive
our mission forward with the same commitment and enthusiasm.

 
4th of July Park & Parade
We had an incredible time celebrating the 4th of July with our Town of Leesburg neighbors
at the parade! A big thank you to everyone who made our parking lot party a success,
decorated our float, and handed out frisbees to the crowd. Your smiles and waves
reminded everyone that we are here to connect those who serve with those in need,
building a stronger community together!

 
 

Loudoun Cares By The Numbers

 
Upcoming Events

Save the Date:  Our 6th annual Art Auction will be November 21, 2024, at Walsh
Family Wine in Purcellville, VA.

 

Call for Artists NOW OPEN

Help us, help others
 

Donate Today!

 

Office phone: 703-669-2351 info@loudouncares.org. PO Box 83 Leesburg, VA 20178
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